
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2008 10:13 AM

To: 'Tom Venus'

Subject: RE: Monitoring Modification Request for BP#11124/Case #RO239
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Hello Tom, 
  
Please upload your correspondence to GeoTracker and ACEH's FTP server since we are trying to be a "paperless" 
office and my understanding is that  paper copies typically do not satisfy the RP's reporting requirements.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

  
 

From: Tom Venus [mailto:tvenus@broadbentinc.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2008 10:01 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Subject: Monitoring Modification Request for BP#11124/Case #RO239 

 
Hello Paresh, 
  
Attached is a PDF copy of a letter requesting modifications to the quarterly ground-water sampling and analytical 
schedule for Former BP Station #11124 at 3315 High Street, Oakland (ACEH Case #RO239).  The original letter 
is being sent in today’s outgoing mail.  However, I didn’t know if you’d prefer an electronic copy of this be sent 
somewhere else (GeoTracker? ACEH FTP Site?).  If nothing else, I’ve succeeded in getting this letter to your 
desk a few days earlier. 
  
Any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
With regards, 
  
Tom Venus, PE 
Senior Engineer 

 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
1324 Mangrove Ave., Ste. 212 
Chico, California 95926 



(530) 566-1400 phone 
(530) 566-1401 fax 
(530) 588-5887 mobile 
tvenus@broadbentinc.com 
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